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North Canton City Schools student video team to document statewide education conference
COLUMBUS — North Canton City Schools Hoover High School Video Production Team has been selected to produce a documentary of the upcoming Ohio School Boards Association (OSBA) Capital Conference in Columbus. The statewide education convention draws nearly 10,000 public education leaders to the Greater Columbus Convention Center each November.
The award-winning team, led by program coordinator Tom Wilson and broadcast journalism teacher Jen Manion, was selected based on the outstanding video work it submitted. Students will film different events during the conference and conduct interviews with attendees, speakers, OSBA leaders and others. Students will edit the material into a 10-minute documentary, which will be streamed on the OSBA website, shared with other state school boards associations and used to promote the conference.
At Hoover, the team produces daily news broadcasts for the high school and the community, public affairs programs and many special projects. For more information, contact Tom Wilson at thw1nc@northcantonschools.org or visit www.northcantonschools.org/home/news/nccs-tv-11.

In its 59th year, the Ohio School Boards Association leads the way to educational excellence by serving Ohio’s public school board members and the diverse districts they represent through superior service, unwavering advocacy and creative solutions.
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